
 

 

For membership information in the 

Rotary Club of Olympia 
 

 

If you would like more information on club membership, please 

contact our membership chair Tom McLean by e-mail at 

tbrucemac@aim.com.  You can also contact our Club President 

Debra Stephens at Dsteph65@gmail.com. 

 

Our club meets each Monday for a noon luncheon at the River’s 

Edge Restaurant at the Tumwater Valley Golf Course.  The 

meeting includes an interesting speaker and program.  We 

usually adjourn at 1:30pm. 
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